## November 16, 2017

The Stonington Board of Selectmen and Mystic Boathouse Park Implementation Committee attended a special meeting on this date at the Evergreen Building at 8 Pearl Street at 6:30 p.m. Present were First Selectman Rob Simmons, Mr. Steve Planchon, Ms. Kathryn Burchenal, Mr. Mike O'Neil, Mr. Nick Kepple and Mr. Breck Perkins.

The Friends of Stonington Crew held a meet up and training session where they presented an overview on the Mystic River Boathouse project which began at 6:30 p.m. and adjourned at 8:36 p.m.

Robert R.

Rob" Simmon

First Selectman